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Brickfields Athletics Competition   

On Wednesday 15th June our KS2 Athletics children took part in the annual Brickfields        
Athletics Competition at Brickfields Sports Centre, Devonport.  The children thoroughly en-
joyed all the activities and we enjoyed representing our school. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  What a busy few weeks, we have been having.  It was 

lovely to welcome the new September foundation children this week for their  

induction, they had a lovely time getting to know the teachers and their new  

surroundings.    

Residential London Trip—Year 6  
 

Our Year 6 children recently had a lovely time in London visiting all the sites and watching a 
show and enjoyed having a meal at the rainforest café.       

Sports Day  

On Wednesday 22nd June, the whole school enjoyed Sports Day. Thank you to parents/

carers for attending and taking part in the parents’ races and a big thank you to the staff at 

Weston Mill and the PTFA for all their hard work. 



Important Dates 

04/07/16—Year 6 Dockyard Visit  

06/07/16—Year 6 Outdoor and  

Adventurous Day, Mount Edgecombe. 

08/07/16 – SCHOOL CLOSED  

14/07/16—Year 2 Sleep over  

15/07/16 - School Fair  

20/07/16 – Year 6 Leavers Prom  

21/07/16— Year 6 End of Year  

Production/ Leavers’ Assembly  

22/07/16 – Last Day of Summer Term 

07/09/16 - First Day Back after the  

summer holidays  

National Book Tokens 

Win £5,000 for your school library in Na-

tional Book Tokens.  Enter our school on 

nationalbooktokens.com/schools.        

Anyone can enter, so spread the word 

and share this competition—the more 

entries for our school, the more chances 

of winning.  Good luck ! 

A colour version of this newsletter is 

available on our website. 

**REMINDER**  

Please keep children from running on the wall by 

the Dome at drop-off and pick-up. 

Thank you, Mrs Levers  

Scholastic Book Club 

Don’t forget that our latest Scholastic Book Club is 
now online at http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/
weston-mill. There are hundreds of fantastic       
children’s books to choose from, and every £1 you 
spend on this month’s Book Club will earn 20p 

for our school in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by July 15th, 2016. 

The Herald Playground Marking  

Tokens 

We are collecting tokens from the Herald 

to win playground markings worth 

£2,500.  Please bring any tokens to the 

office and place them in the box          

provided.   

Thank you. 

Academy Update  

Over the last week, both the Federation and   

Weston Mill governors have met to review re-

sponses to the consultation process, and to de-

cide whether the schools should convert to an 

academy and subsequently, a multi Academy 

Trust. After giving both staff, parents and union 

consultation due consideration, the governors 

have decided that we will be going ahead with our 

plans to form a multi Academy Trust.  

Following this, Alison Nettleship was duly          

appointed as CEO and will officially take up her 

post on 1st September 2016, but will be spending 

time getting to know Oakwood and Beechwood 

schools, and their communities over the rest of 

this term.  
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